
Starting August 2023 through May 2024,
our neighborhood recreation centers will be open for
youth, adult, and family programs 6 days a week. 

 Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Saturdays from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Glendale Community Center
Rose Lane Community Center

O'Neil Recreation Center

For more information about programming schedules, please contact the following staff members:

Glendale Community Center: Brittany Espinoza, 623-930-2046
Rose Lane Community Center: Isabelle Flores, 623-930-2048

O'Neil Recreation Center: Aaron Crow, 623-930-2047

See you at the Centers!


